
Habersham Baptist Association  - May 2022  

FROM THE ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONARY   (Tony Gray) 

SUMMER UPDATES FOR OUR ASSOCIATION…. 

We celebrate some great ministry that has happened over this 

past month!  Our Associational VBS Clinic at Mt. Airy Baptist 

(April 16th) had a great group attending and preparing for VBS 

2022.  Special thanks to the leaders who went for training and 

then led out in our event!   Our Children’s Ministry Day at Hazel 

Creek Baptist (April 23rd) was also awesome with great exposure 

to missions for our children and seeing ten children saved high-

lighted that day!  Thanks to Brenda Kinsey and her team for a 

job well done!  

Now we are moving into some days with early missions projects 

that you can get involved with!  Check out the things listed be-

low and get involved with your church.   

Workdays @ Camp Hawkins – May 5-6th -   Let’s help in         

preparing our Georgia Baptist Camp for Special Needs Children 

for their summer! -  Text Tony if you want to participate or to 

bring a group from your church!  

Habersham & Columbus Baptist Associations Judea Mission 

Projects -  July 9-15 -  Teams from Columbus Baptist (around 100 

volunteers) are coming north to work with several of our area 

churches in assisting in VBS events, outreach and renovation 

projects.  We are calling this an “Infusion Week” with help  

coming to us from sister churches down in Columbus!  We plan 

to return the favor in traveling there in the near future in pro-

jects to them! 

Mission Trips from Habersham Association heading to      

Mountain City, Tennessee (July 10-15), Boston, Massachusetts, 

and to Washington, Vermont (July 8-16) for mission projects.  If 

your church would like to attend let Tony know that you are 

available and want to join! (Contact Joh Huebner about        

Tennessee, David Stancil about Washington, Vermont and    

Steven Caudell about Boston if you are interested in helping 

them or sending some volunteers!) Continued next page... 

Important Dates: 

May 3– Habersham Executive 

Committee Meeting, 7 pm 

May 5-6 Workdays at Camp 

Hawkins.  9am-4pm 

July 9-15 Habersham &          

Columbus Bapt. Associations 

Judea Mission Projects.    

July 10-15 Mission Trip to 

Mountain City, Tenn. 

July 8-16 Boston and Vermont 

mission trips 

      

 

WEEKLY EVENTS:- 

Pastors/leaders Prayer & Share 

Group—Mondays—8am @ HBA 

Office 

Pastors Small Group—

Tuesdays—HBA office 11.30am 

Bring your lunch! 



Continued from front page…. 

Get Real Ministries -   One of our local ministry centers is right here in Baldwin and is available to re-

ceive your volunteers to help and your donations to bless others with!  (Look in this newsletter for a 

list of items that you can donate…) Every third Tuesday afternoon they have food/clothing distribu-

tion and the Gospel shared.  Would be a great place to volunteer with your church! 

Bethlehem Baptist Church of Clarkesville is currently hiring an Administrative Assistant to the Senior 

Pastor.  This part-time, 16 hours a week, position will be responsible for assisting the pastor and 

church staff, when assigned by the pastor, in all areas of church ministry.  The pay for this position 

will be $15.00-$17.00 per hour.  For more information, please visit bbcofclarkesville.org. 

It is a blessing to serve you and with you!     

Tony Gray -  Tgray81968@outlook.com - 706-332-9119 
 
“Knowing Him and making Him known!” 

Next Month -  Fall 2022 Missions and Ministries 

 

Opportunities…. 

1. Young ladies to be a summer counselor at Camp Pinnacle.  Must be a senior in high school 

or college and a member of a Southern Baptist Church. For more information, contact  Ka-

ren Pace at 706-653-7171 or fill out an application at  

 https://camppinnacle.net/apply-for-staff-positions/ 

 

2.  An assistant to the cook at Camp Pinnacle in Clayton!  This is a paid   position but it is also 

a great ministry opportunity!   

If interested, contact Ed Barnes at Ebarnes@gabaptist.org 

 

3.  Baptist Mobile Health Ministry, Inc.  We’re looking for a few good men (or   women)!  

Want to join a ministry team helping people who are in need? 

We need Drivers and Coordinators for our mobile dental units. 

Requirements: 

Good driving skills if you want to be a driver...Love the Lord (willing to share)...Help with pa-

tients being checked into the unit…Provide post op                  instructions!... Take care of 

setting up and taking down the unit. 

mailto:Tgray81968@outlook.com


 

 

 

Be Praying for the SBC Convention… 

 

 

 

 

https://sbcannualmeeting.net/ 

Want to advertise something in the news-

letter?  Send to                                               

Tony@BaptistsOfHabersham.org before 

the first Friday of the month.   

Time to Register for Summer Mission 

Camps! 

Girls– Camp Pinnacle 

https://camppinnacle.net/ 

Boys– Camp Kaleo   

https://campkaleo.org/overnightcamps/ 

Hurry….get those children and grandchildren         registered. There are 

a limited number of scholarships available, too!  Contact Teresa Sellers 

for scholarship information    at 706-778-7558 



Administration Team Information: 

Rev. Tony Gray—Associational Missionary 

  Tgray81968@outlook.com—706-332-9119 

 

Rev. Jon Huebner — Moderator 

  

Rev. Doug Porter - Assist Moderator 

  

Rev. Raymond Payne- Treasurer/Clerk   

  

Brenda Kinsey- WMU Director 

      

Rev. Steven Caudell— Mission & Ministries 

Team Leader 

  

Rev. David Stancil—Leadership Development 

Team Leader 

Habersham Baptist Association 

P.O. Box 713 

Cornelia, GA 30531 

 

 

 

Get Real Ministries is a local ministry in    

Baldwin, GA. We are located at 102 Hwy 441 Baldwin. Our mis-

sion is to love God and love people and fulfill that by meeting 

needs of our community. Ministry opportunities are available 

monthly. Visit our website www.getrealnow.org. Send us an 

email getreal@getrealnow.org Or call us at 706-776-7491 for 

ways to be involved.  

Needs for Families: 

Paper Towels, Toilet Paper and  

Laundry Detergent 

If your church wants to pro-

vide a meal for the Camp Pin-

nacle staffers this summer, 

contact Laura Gray at 706-332-


